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Diary Dates

Monday 16th September
State Athletics Day, SANTOS

Wednesday 18th September
Blue Light Disco, Footy CLub, 

5pm

Friday 20th September
TERRIFIC Kids Assembly

Friday 27th September
Early Dismissal - End of term

Monday 14th October 
Term 4 starts

Wed 16th October
Little Eagles 9 - 10am

Thursday 24th October
Whole School - Old Tailem Town 

Visit

Dear parents, caregivers and community members;

This past week, we celebrated an incredible Tech Week, packed with exciting activities, 
excursions, and hands-on learning experiences. Students from all year levels had the 
opportunity to explore new technology, develop their STEM skills, and engage with a wide 
range of learning opportunities. The energy and enthusiasm from students, staff, and 
families have made this one of our most successful themed weeks yet!

The week kicked off with the "Think You Know" sessions led by the South Australian 
Police (SAPOL), where students learned valuable lessons about online safety and 
responsible technology use. It was a fantastic way to start the week, equipping students 
with essential skills for navigating the digital world.

On Tuesday, our Year 3 and Year 4/5 students headed to Adelaide for an exciting 
excursion to Channel 7 Studios, where they got a behind-the-scenes look at how TV 
programs are made. From cameras to editing, students saw the incredible technology 
used to create live broadcasts and came away with a new appreciation for the media 
industry (see some of the amazing photos later in the newsletter).

Throughout the week, all classes participated in STEM Fast Track incursions, where 
students worked on engaging and hands-on STEM challenges. These activities sparked 
curiosity and creativity as students explored various topics while developing deep 
problem-solving skills. We thank Teresa from STEM Fast Track for visiting and supporting 
our students to develop these amazing and important skills.

To cap off this fantastic week, tomorrow will be our Whole School Tech Day. Each class 
will be engaging in a range of technology-focused activities, including coding, artificial 
intelligence and problem solving. Our primary aim is to provide opportunities for students 
to  demonstrate their tech skills and creative thinking in fun and meaningful ways.

It has been an incredible week filled with laughter, learning, and technological 
exploration. Tech Week has allowed our students to expand their understanding of the 
digital world. A very big thank you to our amazing teachers Rebekah Richter and Julie 
Schutz, and Claire Furlong from Datacom for their incredible organisation to make this 
week happen. 

CHOIR CONGRATULATIONS
Well done to all students who participated in the Festival of Music Choir last night at the 
Festival Theatre. It was a fantastic performance from all. I am extremely proud of the 
commitment and effort our students (and staff) put in to make these events such a 
success. A big thank you to our performing arts teacher, Josie Rowswell, for her amazing 
organistion of our students.

A special mention to year 6 student Savannah for her amazing solo performance!

Have a great week!
Travis
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Don’t Forget 
Early Dismissal - Friday 27th September - End of Term
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SRC  News
Thank you

The SRC wish to extend a very big thank you to everyone who was able to participate in and make a 

donation towards the “Dress Like a Twin or Triplet” Day held in Week 6. $132.00 was raised and put 

towards the SRC’s major project for 2024.

Hospital Visit

On Monday 2nd September the SRC visited the aged care residents at the Tailem Bend Hospital.

Our new representatives for Semester 2, along with our Executive Members, had a fabulous time 

meeting and getting to know the residents. Lots of fun was had by all and, as always, our students were 

wonderful ambassadors for our school.
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SRC  News …. continued
Footy Colours Day

It’s that time of year again….The SRC will be holding our annual Footy Colours Day on Wednesday 18th 

September. This is a day where students are invited to dress in their TEAM COLOURS (not just football 

team colours) and provide a gold coin donation to participate. The funds collected will then be 

forwarded on to the Fight Cancer Foundation to support their accomodation and research programs.

That same evening the Tailem Bend Blue Light Committee will be hosting a  Footy Colours Blue Light 

Disco at the Tailem Bend Football Clubrooms, 5-7pm for any Primary School aged children.

The entry fee will be $5 per child and parents/caregivers will be asked to provide their name and a 

mobile phone number in case of an emergency upon entering the disco. No child will be allowed to 

leave the clubrooms during the disco or after it has finished without an adult to accompany them.

 Dani Schubert

Wellbeing Leader
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Kindergarten Enrolments



Tailem Bend Primary School Newsletter

“To Be Positive & Successful” 8

Year 6 - Year 7 Transition News 
From Murray Bridge High School

 2025 Transition Family Meetings (Week 9/10 - Term 3) - see flyer included  in this 
newsletter.

We will be running individual meetings with parents and students in weeks 9 and 10 this term 
between 3:45pm - 7:00pm. Meetings are designed as an opportunity for our staff to gain you 
and your child’s perspective regarding their learning strengths, interests, and areas for 
development. If you wish to book a meeting, please access the form below to select a suitable 
date and time. We will be in contact a week prior to confirm your chosen time, location and let 
you know who you will be meeting with.

 Dates: 

Tuesday 17th September Thursday 19th September Monday 23rd September

Family Conference booking form URL: https://tinyurl.com/mbhs2025transition

 Term 4 - Events

● Neighbourhood Allocation: Week 4, Term 4
● Getting Ready for 2024/Fit Night: Tuesday 12th November - Week 5, Term 4 
● Transition Day: Tuesday 3rd December - Week 8, Term 4
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Library News

Something for the Community
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Library News

In the Library
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Week 6 Class Awards 
Year 6 Mr Bartlett

Josie
For demonstrating an excellent attitude towards all aspects of her learning and demonstrating an excellent 

knowledge of her civics & citizenship work.
 

Year 45 Mrs Richter & Mr Prosser
Kailee 

 For stepping up and participating in District Day to fill in for a sick classmate.

Year 4/5 Miss Reeves
The Year 4 / 5 Class

For being very “mindful” and considerate of Ms Reeves this week by demonstrating leadership, initiative, 
independence and a sense of community.

 
Year 3 Mrs Schutz

Oscar
For his amazing efforts in HASS, responding to questions.

Year 2 Miss Trembath
Tommy

For working collaboratively with his peers and showing great team work.

Year 1 Mrs Kluske & Mrs Bruce
Charlotte

For trying really hard to hear all the sounds when completing her spelling test.  Well done!  

Reception Mrs Paech
Emersyn

For trying really hard in all areas of learning and progressing well with her speech.

Community 
News
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Community News
Early bird gets the worm!     Want to get a head start on your summer plans? 

As a special thank you for joining the VACSWIM mailing list, we're offering you exclusive 

early access to enrol in all of our vital water safety programs.

That's right — ALL locations are now open for enrolment, including pools, rivers, 

beaches, and lakes.  Don't miss out on this opportunity. General public enrollments open 

on September 2nd, 2024. Enrol now and secure your spot in your preferred class! 
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Community News
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Community News
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